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School Photographs – Individual and Sibling Photos 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

School photographs for individual children and siblings will be on Friday 17th November 2023. 
 
This is for individual/ sibling photographs.  
 
ALL children need to come to school in their school uniform on this day.  
PE will not be taking place on Friday 17th November. 
 

If you would like a photograph with children who do not attend school e.g. a baby or older child 
then this can be done before school starts. 
Please come to the school hall between 8.30am – 9.00am on Friday 17th November to have the 
picture taken. 
 
If you have any questions about the photographs, please contact the school office using any of the 
contacts above. 
 

Kindest regards, 
 
 
 

Miss Holt 
Head of School  
 

  

 


